
 

 

December 12, 2022 

 

 

Dear Sirs / Madam, 

 

Sub: Increase in Volume 

 

We acknowledge receipt of your letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/ 2022-2023 /343 dated 

December 12, 2022. 

 

We wish to intimate that pursuant to the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we do not have any information at present that may 

have a bearing on the operations/ performance of the Company, to share with the stock 

exchanges. 

 

We have, in the past, been disclosing all relevant information to the stock exchanges at 

appropriate time. We take this opportunity to assure that we shall continue to disclose all 

price sensitive information to the stock exchanges at appropriate time in future as well. 

 
This is for your information and records. 

 

Thanking you,  

 

Yours faithfully,  

For Jubilant Pharmova Limited 

 
 

 

Naresh Kapoor 

Company Secretary 

BSE Limited 

Floor 25, P. J. Towers 

Dalal Street, Fort 

Mumbai - 400 001 
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